
From: Wight Greger [mailto:wight.greger@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 09, 2013 4:36 PM 
To: Kevin Tatreau 
Subject: Comment to the RFP for Special Needs 
 
Under Development Category, the Development Type should also include duplexes and triplexes 
as well as quadraplexes. 
 
Wight Greger 
1403 Azalea Drive 
Jacksonville, FL 32205 
(904)759-6797 
wight.greger@gmail.com 
WsG and Partners, LLC 
Building Communities Through Strategic Partnerships 
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